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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, April 25, 2014 11:57 AM
To: 'Fischer, Alexis N'
Cc: Lee, Nathan (nlee@craworld.com); Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Chevron 91153 (RO341) IRAP Extension Approval

Alexis, 
Based on the meeting of April 24, 2014, ACEH understands that your project team will be meeting with the Chevron 
vapor intrusion technical experts regarding risk and mitigation at the subject site.  As discussed in the meeting, ACEH is 
in agreement that the requested Interim Remedial Action Plan is best combined with the SCM and Data Gap Work Plan.  
Consequently, ACEH has extended the due date for the IRAP to match that of the SCM and work plan (June 27, 2014). 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


